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Hi Shweta

Thank you for the reminder email.

In response to the question on notice:

The City of Ballarat does not have a social procurement policy.

I have also attached a copy of the transcript that has one small correction to the economic
output statistic for Ballarat.

Kind regards

Siobhan

Siobhan Dent | Acting Manager Economic Development

City of Ballarat | PO Box 655, Ballarat, Victoria, 3353
M:  | http://www.ballarat.vic.gov.au

Join us on Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | YouTube | mySay | myNews

The City of Ballarat respectfully acknowledges the Wadawurrung and Dja Dja Wurrung people 
- traditional custodians of the land on which we live and work.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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